Extraordinary Meeting of the Parish Council

The next meeting of the Parish Council will take place on Wednesday 17 March 2010 at 7.00pm in
the Reading Room to transact the following business:

1. Questions and statements from the public.
2.  Protocol and running of future Parish Council Meetings.
3. Arrangements for the dissemination of information by the Parish Council to parishioners.

4. Review of information to be disclosed under a Freedom of information Act request relating to
the Milburn Arms 2009/2010.

5. Review of the content of two emails received in March 2010 by the Clerk from the Havelock
Academy and the David Ross Estate relating to the Milburn Arms.

6. Any other urgent business at the discretion of the Chair.



